
 
 
 

Placement Criteria: Age Restrictions 
 

In 2007 the Adoption Act 1994 underwent a review that included a reassessment 
of the age criteria for prospective adoptive parents.  Due to the current legislation 
privileging single people (those without an older partner), the recommended 
legislative amendments include a change in the age restrictions to have eligibility 
assessed on the age of the younger applicant alone; however, the amendments 
have not yet been ratified by Parliament. 
 
This does not mean that there are no concerns about children being adopted by 
older parents.  The following are excerpts from the report produced by the 
Adoption Legislative Review Committee which explain some of those concerns.  In 
reaching its conclusions the Committee took into account responses from the 
community, those people affected by adoption, research findings, and information 
from other States and Territories. 
 
Excerpts from submissions to the 2007 Review of the Adoptions Act 1994: 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 
 
 
Excerpts from the 2007 report of the Adoption Legislative Review Committee on the Review of the 
Adoption Act 1994- PLACEMENT CRITERIA 4.4.2 Age Restrictions 
 


